
Feedback on Hospital Hygiene Practices 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Hospital Name] 

Address: [Hospital Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback regarding the hygiene 

practices observed during my recent visit to [Hospital Name] on [Date of Visit]. 

Overall, I appreciate the efforts taken by your staff to maintain a clean environment. However, I 

would like to bring to your attention certain areas that could benefit from improvement: 

• Regular cleaning of waiting areas and patient rooms needs to be more consistent. 

• Sanitizing stations should be placed at more accessible points throughout the facility. 

• Visible reminders for staff and patients about hand hygiene could enhance awareness. 

Thank you for your attention to these matters. I believe with a few adjustments, [Hospital Name] 

can continue to improve its standards of hygiene and overall patient safety. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


